
Fighting for an Immigration System That Works for 
Business 
 

In June, President Trump issued a proclamation preventing many companies from being able to 
hire various types of nonimmigrant workers. Tomorrow, the Chamber and other plaintiffs will 
have our day in court as we seek to enjoin this misguided policy. 

Why it matters: Companies across a host of industries are experiencing significant disruptions 
in their operations due to the restrictions imposed by this proclamation. If allowed to stand, this 
proclamation will stifle innovation, hinder economic growth, and inflict significant harm upon 
American businesses and the workers they employ. 

Dig deeper: 

• Chamber CEO Tom Donohue penned an op-ed in July in the New York Times on why 
the Chamber filed its lawsuit. 

• Learn more about the Chamber’s broader immigration advocacy efforts. 

–Jon Baselice, Executive Director, Immigration Policy, U.S. Chamber of Commerce 

Read Our Legal Briefs  

 

 


